February 13, 2009

Delivered by Courier and E-file

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319, 27<sup>th</sup> Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:

Welland Hydro-Electric System Corp. 2009 Distribution Rates Application Board File No. EB-2008-0247

In accordance with Procedural Order No.1, please find enclosed paper copies (2) and one electronic copy of responses to supplemental (round #2) interrogatories filed by Ontario Energy Board technical staff, the School Energy Coalition, the Energy Probe Research Foundation, and the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition.

Electronic copies of each response and the requested additional schedules has been filed using the OEB's E-filing services.

Yours very truly,

Wayne Armstrong

Director of Finance

905-732-1381 Ext 234

905-732-0266 Fax

Email: warmstrong@wellandhydro.com